
 1400 
PUBLIC COMPLAINTS 

 
 The Peru Central School District Board of Education routinely examines, discusses, 
refined and updates Board of Education policies.  
 
 Complaints about Board of Education policies should be directed to the 
Superintendent of Schools.  Complaints are to be in writing, and are to state the specific 
policy[ies] and are to state the specific suggested change[s] in policy that the complainant 
believes should be put into place by the Board of Education. 
 
 The Superintendent shall review any complaint and conduct whatever study or 
investigation deemed appropriate by the Superintendent.  
 
 The Superintendent shall then submit the particulars of the complaint and the 
Superintendent’s recommendation to the Board.  The Board shall then examine the policy, 
amend or repeal the policy, if identified by the Board as necessary and appropriate, and 
notify the complainant of the action taken. 
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